
 
Board Report 
Brackett Junior High/High School 
Date: 5-10-2010 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Jr. High/High School 
7th  Grade 50     same 
8th  Grade 51     -1 
9th  Grade 49     +2 
10th Grade 34     same 
11th Grade 53     same   
12th Grade 43     same 
Total  
Jr.H & HS 

280    +1 

 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy 
7th  Grade 0      same 
8th  Grade 1      same 
9th  Grade 1      same 
10th Grade 1      same 
11th Grade 2      same 
12th Grade 0      -2 
Total BEA 5      -2  

 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy/Discipline 
7th  Grade     
8th  Grade 1       same 
9th  Grade  
10th Grade         
11th Grade  
12th Grade  
Total BEA 1       same 
 
Total Secondary Enrollment- 286       -1 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
Discipline Report: From 4-1-2010 through 4-30-2010 
Total number of discipline referrals  
General misbehavior (talking, 
swearing, tardy etc.) 

20 

Skipping 2 
Fighting  
Possession of tobacco  
Public display of affection  
Off campus violation  
Transportation violation  
Possession of alcohol/drugs  
Bullying  
 



 
 
Staff Development (April 1, 2010 to April 30, 2010) 
 
 
Nicole Frets – Region 8 Day 
Care inquiry meeting 

4/1/2010 

David Edwards – Judging contest 4/9/2010 

Misty Rose – New CTE TEKS 
Training (Business) 

4/12/2010 

Yolanda Rueda – CTE Meeting for 
Coop. 

4/14/2010 

Louisa Stone – CTE Meeting for 
Coop. 

4/14/2010 

Nicole Frets – Region 20 
Cooperative Advisory Luncheon 

4/19/2010 

 
Upcoming events: 
May 5th-“Operation Detour”-All 9th graders in the gym 1:30 pm. 
Senior Baccalaureate- May 5th at the Ft. Clark Service Club  
Regional Track- May 3rd and 4th 
UIL StateMay 6th07th 
State Golf- May 10th & 11th 
Spring Band and Choir Concert- May 13th 
State Track- May 14th and 15th 
8th grade TAKS retests- Math May 18th, Reading May 19th  
Senior Mass- St. Mary’s Catholic Church May 23rd  
 
 
Principal’s General Narrative: 
 
The bulk of the TAKS testing is behind us.  We have some 8th grade 
retesting in reading and math and several end of course field tests this 
month.  
 
The high school faculty, as always, would like to express our appreciation 
for the support and leadership from the school board, superintendent, and 
everyone in the central office.  Thanks.   
 
 

 
 


